## **Wes Haskett**

From:

Josh Coltrain <joshc@darenc.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 14, 2022 10:03 AM

To:

Kim Hamby

Subject:

Dare EMS stations 4/7

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Good morning Kim,

The revised plans for the new Dare EMS stations look good. I am ready to write the permits. Could you please send me the final sets of plans showing the calculations, pumps/selection based on curve and any other septic details so I can prepare the final permit package.

Thanks,

## Josh Coltrain, REHS

Environmental Health Supervisor
Department of Health & Human Services
Public Health Division
P.O. Box 669, Manteo, NC 27954
252.475.5014 phone

www.darenc.com



This document and/or its attachments may contain confidential information, including protected health information, which is legally privileged under federal or state law. This information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy these documents. Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties